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 Nicholas Imrie OBJ2014/6031/P 20/10/2014  09:39:40 Hi, we are staying in the flat directly above and strongly object to the plans.

Not only will there be quite considerable disruption when the flat is being built but it also means that 

there will be more noise and disturbance on the evenings and weekends. We chose our flat because it is 

a mixed use development!

Flat J

118-122 Grafton 

Road

Kentish Town

 Morag McLaren COMMNT2014/6031/P 20/10/2014  09:27:11 Concerns re:

Access: only 1 entry door to property building works could cause restrictions / blockages

Security: during build likely that main entry door will be left / propped open negating double door 

security

Noise: currently there is almost no noise from property outside of 9-5 or on weekends. Concerned that 

building work will be happening outside Mon-Fri 9-5 disturbing the peace.

118-122 Grafton 

Road
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